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14th September 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Clare Mount Specialist Sports College – Year 5 & 6 Open Evening 
 
We are proposing to hold an Open Evening for prospective Parents/Carers of pupils who 
are currently in Year 5 and 6. This is for parents and carers only; pupils will be able 
to visit at a later date.   
 
Here at Clare Mount, we are committed to providing our students with excellent teaching 
and learning opportunities as well as outstanding pastoral care and a varied programme 
of extra-curricular activities.  We provide a warm and caring environment wherein every 
student is encouraged to achieve their full potential, to develop their self- confidence and 
self- esteem, irrespective of their needs and/or ability. 
 
We are very proud of our School and our students and would like to invite you to come 
and see Clare Mount for yourselves on Wednesday 20th October 2021, 4pm – 5pm, 
when you will have the opportunity to tour the school, meet some members of our staff 
and gain an understanding of why in June 2016, Ofsted rated Clare Mount as an 
Outstanding School and in 2020 we were highly praised in our Advanced Accreditation 
Review by the National Autistic Society. Lots of information about Clare Mount can also 
be found on the school website www.claremountssc.co.uk. 
 
Tours will take place in small groups and we would request only one parent/ carer per 
household attend, also that you observe social distancing recommendations and wear a 
face covering if you are able to.   
 
Please ensure you book your place by contacting the School Office on 0151 606 9440 or 
alternatively by e mail at schooloffice@claremount.wirral.sch.uk to confirm your 
attendance. 
 
Please note, as we have limited parking spaces available, if our car park is full, please 
use local car parking facilities and avoid using the public side roads opposite to avoid 
any congestion. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

S. Croucher 

 
Mrs S.Croucher 

Head of Year 7 
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